
 

Relocation of PSA Pretoria Office – effective 2 June 2025 
 

The PSA is pleased to inform all members in the Gauteng area that the PSA Pretoria Provincial Office will 

be relocating from the PSA Head Office building in Arcadia to dedicated office space at 333 Grosvenor 

Steet, Hatfield Gardens, Block B, Ground Floor. The relocation will take place at the end of May 2025, 

and the Office will officially be open to members from 2 June 2025. 

 

This move marks a significant milestone for the PSA. The new office space will offer several long-term 

benefits, including: 

 

• Improved visibility and independence of Provincial Office operations. 

• Increased capacity to host members, meetings, and training sessions. 

• A professional and welcoming environment designed to better serve members. 

 

The new office is strategically located directly opposite the Hatfield Gautrain station and next to the A Re 

Yeng bus station, ensuring easy access via private and public transport. 

 

The PSA’s Pretoria Office looks forward to welcoming and serving members at the new premises from 

Monday, 2 June 2025. 

 

For more information or to join the PSA, contact the following PSA Pretoria Organising/Marketing Officers:  

 

• molefe.mosaka@psa.co.za / 082 880 8927 

• Perma.thobela@psa.co.za / 082 880 8929 

• Madimetja.mautla@psa.co.za / 078 455 6166 

• angelica.jacobson@psa.co.za / 071 893 0760 
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